
VILLAGE OF WRIGHTSTOWN

UTILITY COMMISSION MINUTES

The regular monthly meeting of the Utility Commission was held at the Village Hall, 352 High St, on Tuesday 11/03/15 and was called to order at 7:13 pm by Village President Dean Erickson.
Roll Call: Present – Dean Erickson, Sue Byers, Quinn Cavanaugh, Karen Curry, Mark Leonard, 



Terry Schaeuble, Village Administrator Steve Johnson

Absent – Scott Reignier
Also present: Ed Byrne (Brillion News); Tom Collins (Wrightstown Area Spirit); Public Works Director Travis Coenen; Police Chief Perry Kingsbury; Fire Chief Mike Schampers, Dan Fritsch.
The October 2015 Utility Report as submitted by Public Works Travis Coenen is as follows:
Water Utility:
1. Gallons pumped as of October 28th – 5.277 million gallons, daily average 188,464.



     Well 4 static level – 119’     Pumping level – 288’



     Well 2 static level – 106’     Pumping level – 189’
Sewer Utility:

1. Gallons treated as of October 28th – 5.0849 million gallons, daily average of 181,604. 

2. We received 85,500 gallons of holding tank waste and 91,000 gallons of septic tank waste as of October 28th.  The revenue for the month of October so far is $4,140.04 bringing the YTD total to $17,616.06.

T Coenen commented the added revenue for septage (Sewer #2 shown above) is on track to bring in $20,000 for the year.

T Coenen further commented on the status of the 2015 Meter Station Construction and the Water Transmission project also indicating they are within or under budget and the project is going very well.  Good staff to work with.
Motion by K Curry, second by S Byers to close the monthly Utility Commission meeting.  Motion carried.  (Adjourned 7:18 pm).








__________________________________________








Jean A Brandt


        Clerk/Treasurer
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